
PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE
MAINLINE TROLLEY BUS SURVEY

The City of Danville is evaluating the possibility
of providing new trolley bus service that would
offer direct access to the River District and
Historic Districts in Danville. The intent of
this new service would be to offer convenient
transportation to growing entertainment, dining,
shopping opportunities, encourage Park N
Ride access, reduce drinking and driving and
promote tourism. Planned hours of operation
will be determined based on survey responses
received and the completion of other service
planning activities. The fare for the proposed
service would be consistent with the existing
fixed route fare structure; $1 base fare, $.50
for seniors 60 years old and older and persons
with disabilities until 12:00 p.m. One (1) child 12
years old and younger may ride free with a paying
adult. Please answer the survey questions by
accessing the link to assist the City of Danville
with this transportation planning activity, https://with this transportation planning activity, https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/trolleybussurvey.www.surveymonkey.com/r/trolleybussurvey.
To complete a paper copy of the survey, please
contact the Transportation Services office at
434-799-5110.


